14th May, 2006

Dear Mr Bhat,

Following our conversation yesterday, I have ceased production of the goods we supply to your company. We officially stop producing these goods at the end of this month. We would suggest that you contact Printing Printings, a company that offers the same products and are reasonably priced.

We wish to thank your patronage with our company. It was always a pleasure dealing with and assisting you with your orders of cartridges and toners.

We wish you all the very best in your future businesses. Do not hesitate to call on us in case we need to finalize some paperwork and to completely close our accounts.
Regards

Raj Mohan

